
Hi Claire 

 

As discussed, I wish to advise you that at its meeting on 20 October 2015, the Committee on 

Procedures noted your letter of 13 October (and email of 19 October) in relation to the Assembly 

and Executive Reform (Assembly Opposition) Bill. 

 

Regards 

 

Neil  

 

 

  

NEIL CURRIE 

Assistant Assembly Clerk 

Committee on Procedures / Business Office 

work: 028 90521670  

email: neil.currie@niassembly.gov.uk 
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